
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public that there will be a temporary 

traffic disruption along the shoulder and slow lane, eastbound of the Churchill Roosevelt Highway in the 

vicinity of the B 1/19 Churchill Roosevelt Highway, (eastbound), 18.8km mark; bridge at the Trincity 

Mall Intersection to facilitate the movement of concrete barriers. 

 

Works will be conducted on Friday 20th January, 2023, between the hours of 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM.  

 

A minimum of two (2) lanes of traffic will remain open to motorists in the eastbound direction along the 

Churchill Roosevelt Highway at all times. 

 

Motorists are therefore advised to comply with the following:- 

 Proceed with caution and observe all directional signs. 

 Comply with instructions from Traffic Wardens/Police Officers on-site to facilitate the flow of traffic 

in an orderly manner. 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport apologizes for any inconvenience caused and thanks the public for its 

cooperation. 
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